To: DCOP Regulatory Support Team

Cc:
Subject: PRISM:009200350
Date: Tuesday 21 April 2020 2:46:50 pm

Dear Ms Cliffe,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of 17th April in regard to the above. This is
receiving attention at present and a response will be forwarded to you as soon as possible
Kind regards

From: <DCOP RST> [mailto:dcop@higa.ie]
Sent: 17 April 2020 14:57

RISM:009200350

Please see attached correspondence for your attention from Susan Cliffe, Deputy Chief
Inspector of Social Services.

Kind regards,

Grace Kelly

Programme Coordinator (Older Persons)
Office of the Chief Inspector of Social Services
Health Information and Quality Authority





